
NOTICE TO BIDDERS 
 

Form 25D-55A Updates to Comply with 
USDOL Davis-Bacon and Related Acts Final Rule 

 
On August 23, 2023 the United States Department of Labor (USDOL) published the final rule updating 
regulations issued under the Davis-Bacon and Related Acts. Contractors will be required to comply with 
the requirements of the USDOL final rule for contracts awarded after October 22, 2023. 
 
Sections A8 and A10 of Form 25D-55A have been revised to comply with the final rule. 
 
The USDOL has a website containing the final rule, frequently asked questions, and a comparison chart 
of changes at https://www.dol.gov/agencies/whd/government-contracts/construction/rulemaking-davis-
bacon 
 


